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Supplemental Information in Support of Legal STA Request 
 

 In response to an inquiry from the Commission’s staff, South Florida PBS, Inc. (SFPBS) 

states that the requested 90-day extension will not impact the post-auction transition.  All stations 

in South Florida were assigned to Transition Phase 2, under which testing can begin on 

December 1, 2018, and operations on stations’ post-auction channels must commence by April 

12, 2019. 

 Channel 18, the over-the-air channel on which WXEL-TV now broadcasts, will be 

assigned to WTCE-TV, Ft. Pierce, Florida (Facility ID No. 29715).  The brief delay requested in 

implementation of the channel-sharing agreement between WXEL-TV and WPBT will expire in 

April 2018, several months before WTCE-TV would be even permitted to commence testing on 

channel 18.  Therefore, grant of this request will not delay or disrupt the post-auction transition 

schedule. 


